
PORT	AUTHORITY	THANKSGIVING	SERVICE

FOR	IMMEDIATE	RELEASE	(November	27,	2019)	-	Port Authority riders 
should plan for changes in service on Thanksgiving and check the schedules 
before heading out. 

• Bus service will be following Sunday schedules.

• Light rail service will operate on special Thanksgiving schedules which can
be found at PortAuthority.org.

• The Downtown Service Center will be closed.

• The Customer Service Call Center will be open from 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.
and can be reached by calling 412-442-2000.

###	

MEDIA	CONTACT	
Melissa Rubin	
Port	Authority	of	Allegheny	County	
mrubin@portauthority.org


